
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2024 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, May 22, 2024 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received bids for 
Contract 2024141 – Mount Pleasant Dry Detention Basin and submits the same for your approval.  The 
following bids were received: 
 

 
 
Willkomm Excavating Inc. submitted the low proposal in the amount of $593,506.46.  The project was 
estimated at $1,030,000.  Staff recommends that the contract be awarded to Willkomm Excavating Inc. 
based on their bid of $593,506.46.   
 
Funding for this work is available in the following account: 
 
Org-Obj 60484 57570 – Storm Sewers 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

 

Contractor Bid Amount

Willkomm Excavting Inc. $593,506.46
Musson Bros. Inc. $594,899.67
Michels Inc. $676,767.67
Veit Inc. $685,342.20
Super Western Inc. $755,360.84
DK Contractors Inc. $785,705.00
CW Purpero Inc. $811,431.00
AW Oakes & Son Inc. $813,454.51

Mount Pleasant Dry Detention Basin

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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